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650 Newtown Pike, Lexington, KY 40508 

drugfreelex.org 

March 19, 2018 

Brandon Muravchick 
One Lexington Neighborhood Engagement Team 
150 East Main Street 
Lexington, KY 40507 

Dear Brandon, 

Thank you for submitting your grant application to the DrugFreeLex Community Mini-
Grant Program.   

We are delighted to inform you that the DrugFreeLex Board has accepted your proposal 
for Public Safety Day.  The Board will contribute $1500 toward this initiative.  
Information about the funding and reporting process is forthcoming.  Please check your 
inbox for the Community Mini-Grantee Packet. 

Thank you, again, for taking the time to apply.  We wish you well in the progress with 
your project. 

Sincerely, 

Emily Edmiston, MPH 
DrugFreeLex Board Coordinator 
emily.edmiston@drugfreelex.org 


